
 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 

December 14, 2022 
 

Katie Adams 

Senior Site Acquisition Specialist 

Network Building and Consulting 

100 Apollo Drive, Suite 303 

Chelmsford, MA 01824 

kadams@nbcllc.com 
 

RE:  TS-T-MOBILE-163-220916 – T-Mobile request for an order to approve tower sharing at an 

existing telecommunications facility located at 10 Northridge Drive, Windham, Connecticut. 
 

Dear Katie Adams: 
 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) hereby denies your request to share the above-referenced existing 

telecommunications facility, pursuant to Section 16-50j-90 of the Regulations of Connecticut State 

Agencies.  
 

This tower share request was submitted to the Council on September 16, 2022. Council staff reviewed this 

request for completeness and had identified deficiencies that were more fully described in a notice of 

incompletion letter to the requesting entity dated October 5, 2022 (attached) and recommended that T-

Mobile provide an updated Structural Analysis that includes approved equipment owned/operated by DISH 

and other entities that are located at this facility, references the 2022 CSBC and is stamped and signed by 

a professional engineer duly licensed in the State of Connecticut; an updated Radio Frequency Emissions 

Report and site plans on or before November 7, 2022. On November 8, 2022, the Council granted an 

extension of time to submit the required documentation by December 7, 2022. To date the Council has not 

received the requested information. 
   
Thus, the proposed tower share request is not in compliance with the exemption criteria in Section 16-50j 

89 of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies and is hereby denied. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director 
 

MAB/IN/emr 
 

Enclosures:  Council extension letter dated November 8, 2022 

Council Incomplete Letter dated October 5, 2022 
 

c: The Honorable Tom DeVivo, Mayor, Town of Windham 

 

about:blank
mailto:kadams@nbcllc.com


 
 
 

 

 

  



 
 

  



 


		2022-12-14T12:50:06-0800
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




